
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

   GARY GRAY, 2020-2021 District Governor  
   314 East Carrillo St., Suite 3, Santa Barbara, CA 93101 
  Bus: 805-966-9778  Res:  805-563-1458  Cell: 805-705-9353  Email:  gary@gvgraycpa.com 

 

Dear Cal-Nev-Ha 2020-2021 Team: 
 
First, I thank you all for your participation in our recent online training.  We all learned a great deal.  The feedback 
and response I got from those of you who contacted me was all positive, mixed with constructive criticism.  Overall I 
was pleased with the training and the engagement from all of you. 
 
Thank you, also, to those of you who responded to the online survey.  This helps the District greatly as we are 
having to plan many trainings online and want to improve as fast as possible. 
 
Attached is a District calendar for you to review and select a date for my official visit to your Division or Region.  
When selected, send the request to Gloria Dyok at govgray2021@gmail.com.  Do not send anything else there, 
because it will not be answered.  You will hear back promptly if your selection is available.  I encourage you all to 
organize Regional or multi-Divisional visits as this will free a weekend for me to work with you on club building or 
membership drives for your clubs. 
 
All the best, and thanks for serving. 
 

Gary Gray 
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